
Remember...working together with the school is
the best way to help your child resolve bullying

issues.

A BIG THANK YOU to all our wonderful families for helping your
children with their crazy hair last Friday. 

Crazy hair day was a great opportunity for our school to
celebrate that we will NOT tolerate any type of bullying

behaviour. 

Students also thoroughly enjoyed the multi-age activities which
were built around this year's Bullying No Way theme:

‘Be Bold. Be Kind. Speak Up.’ 
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